
TOWN OF YORK 

PLANNING BOARD   
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to the provisions of the Code of the Town of York, and 

pursuant to New York State Town Law, that a public hearing shall be held by the Planning Board of the 

Town of York at the Town of York Town Hall, located at 2668 Main Street, York, New York at 7:15 

p.m. on Wednesday, March 26, 2025 for the purpose of considering public opinion and comment about 

or concerning the following: 

A request by Sara Puccia & Bill Sager of Apple Country Self Storage, to add a 60x115 ft. cold 

storage building for self storage at 2727 Genesee St. Piffard on the old bank side of the plaza after 

purchasing the plaza from JAZKAM. 

A copy of the application materials and other relevant submissions are available for review by the on 

York’s website. All interested persons are invited to appear and be heard at the aforesaid time and place. 

 

Dated: February 27, 2025 

By Order of the Planning Board of the Town of York 

Donna K. Falkner, Planning Board Clerk 
 


